
Date: 2024-11-12 

FCC ID:2AAFM-RDA0052 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 

Declaration letter for label requirement 

The label is permanent affixed on interior of ear cup. The ear cup cover can be opened 
without any special tools. The FCC ID will be placed in the owner’s guide.  

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us.  

Sincerely yours, 

2022/07/27 
----------------------------------- 

Rick Ho / Manager 
Corsair Memory, Inc. 
Tel: 886-2-2697-3918 
E-mail: rick.ho@corsair.com 


